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Governor Rell Pleased with ‘Agreement in Principle’
With Fort Trumbull Residents
 

            Gov. M. Jodi Rell today issued the following statement on the announcement of an “agreement in principle” with the two remaining Fort Trumbull, New London, residents – Susette Kelo and Michael Cristofaro – settling their eminent domain claims. 
 

            “From the beginning I have consistently fought for fairness and accommodation with the Fort Trumbull residents. Today’s announcement is proof that working together and negotiating in good faith can benefit everyone involved – the city of New London, the State of Connecticut and the residents of the Fort Trumbull peninsula.
 

            “I want to thank Ms. Kelo and Mr. Cristofaro for their willingness to talk and ultimately settle this battle that has gone on so long. At the same time, I want to stress that everyone has agreed that Friday, June 30, is the final, final date for tying up any loose ends and this matter will be closed once and for all.
 

“It is fitting that we can make this announcement on the first anniversary of the Supreme Court ruling in Kelo.”
